
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Huntington Estate Music 
Festival Community Concert 

Congratulations to these students 

who performed brilliantly on 

Sunday at the Huntington concert: 

Ben Bryant and Patrick Holleman 

in the Large Ensemble, and the 

Mudgee Public School Strings 

Group – Maggie Blackman, Alister 

Chase, Piper Etherington, Ziggy 

Gordon, Jessica Halbisch, Caitlin 

Holleman, Oscar Pryor, Lizzie 

Southwell, Freddy Stevens and 

Jake Wolfson. Special thanks to 

Mrs Lisa Caligari for her work and 

conducting with the Strings 

Group. A thankyou to Huntington 

for giving our students this 

wonderful opportunity.  

Obstacle Fun Challenge 

This Friday the Obstacle Fun 

Challenge is on! (weather 

permitting!) Students can bring in 

their sponsorship form and money 

to the canteen this week. You can 

still register online https://

myprofilepage.com.au/register 

Children are encouraged to wear 

mufti on Friday. All students will 

receive an iceblock at the end of 

the challenge! 

SRC Fundraiser 

Today the SRC held their Term 4 

fundraiser with all money going 

towards their chosen charity: 

RSPCA. The students dressed up in 

mufti and raised over $1400.00.  

Like us on our Facebook page ‘Mudgee Public School P&C’ and follow us  

for all the latest updates, events and excursion arrival times. 
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DIARY DATES 

Wednesday 20 November 

Mudgee Beginners 

Thursday 21 November 

Mudgee Beginners 

Friday 22 November 

MPS Violins—Huntington 

Obstacle Fun Challenge MPS 

Tuesday 26 November 

Roger Wotton Public Speaking 

MPS Yr 3-6 

Wednesday 27 November 

Yr6—7 Orientation Day MHS 

All visitors to the school MUST sign in the visitors book in the front office. Where students arrive late or need to 

depart early, again this is done through the front office. 

Have you contacted the school with your updated/changed details? It is important that the school is able to 

contact you in case of an emergency. 

If your child has a change of routine please send a note to the classroom teacher. 

Emergency calls to the office before 2.00pm please. 

SCHOOL BANKING - Wednesday (Volunteers welcome!) 

BREAKFAST CLUB - Monday - Friday 8.45am-9.10am  

UNIFORM SHOP - Wednesday 2.30pm-3.30pm (Residence Building via Perry St) 

Huntington Concert—MPS Strings Group 
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Thanks to Year 1 and 2 who 

supplied lots of cupcakes! 

School Spectacular 

Eleven students departed this 

morning to participate in the NSW 

Department of Education’s School 

Spectacular. The students will 

rehearse over the next three days 

and perform on Friday and 

Saturday evenings at the Qudos 

Bank Arena in Sydney. Mrs Meers 

has been guiding the students 

through their songs at school. 

Rehearsals in Sydney will be with 

the full combined choir. Thanks to 

Mrs Meers for her work with the 

group and to Mrs Uryszek and Mrs 

Etherington for accompanying the 

students.  

Final Mudgee Beginners 

This week is the last Mudgee 

Beginners’ sessions for Kinder 

2020. A short parent workshop will 

run this week coinciding with the 

Beginners’ session. We are 

expecting nearly 90 Kinder 

students in 2020. 

2020 Planning 

Planning has commenced for 

classes in 2020. It is essential that 

the school is informed if students 

are not returning in 2020. 

Conversely, if parents are aware of 

potential new enrolments that the 

school is also notified.  

Term 4 PBL Assembly 

All students wishing to receive PBL 

Awards at the Term 4 assembly 

need to have ALL PBL certificates 

to their class teacher by  

Tuesday, 26 Nov 2019 - Week 7 

PBL ASSEMBLY - Friday 6 Dec ‘19 

Primary 11.40am 

Infants 12.25pm 
Mrs Ros Rogers 

Relieving Principal 

LIBRARY NEWS 

Overdue books - Please return 

all overdue books that you have. If 

there is an issue with lost or 

damaged books please come in 

and see me in the Library so we 

can work something out.  

Book Club - Issue 8 

brochures were sent home last 

week, if you didn't receive one, I 

have some spares in the Library. 

This is the last time to order this 

year. All online and cash orders 

MUST be completed by Monday 

2nd December. No late orders can 

be accepted as they may not be 

delivered before the end of 

school.  

Borrowing - Borrowing will cease 

week ending 29 Nov 19 this term, 

to allow for all books to be 

returned in time for stocktake. No 

books are to be borrowed during 

the Christmas break.  Happy 

Reading!  

Mrs Siobhan Vitnell 

Librarian 
BUS PASSES 

Applications for student Bus 

Passes are NOW OPEN. Those 

students going into Year 7 and 

those students who wish to start 

catching the bus must have their 

application in by 31st December 

2019. Complete your online 

appl icat ion at :  https ://

transportnsw.info/school-students 

If you are a student currently 

catching the bus and any of your 

details have changed please go to: 

https://apps.transport.nsw.gov.au/

ssts/updatedetails#/ and update 

details. 

Mudgee Public School would like to thank 

the following businesses who kindly support 

our Breakfast Club. A big thank you also to 

our wonderful staff & volunteers!  

Every time you 
make 3 depos-

its through 
school banking 
your name will 

go into a draw. 

If your name is drawn out you get 
to pick one of the 47 Prizes from 

the Lucky Dip Box 

It’s never to late to join school  
banking. You can open a      

Youth Saver Account online or  
at the Commonwealth Bank.

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

Term  4 Week   6 

   KC Tahana Meah-Reynolds 

   KL Henry Smith 

   KG Ayog Rayamajhi 

   KH Henry Fowler 

   K/1N Ashley Dunford 

   1C Ambrose Willetts 

   1S Tori Lonsdale 

   1R Talon McKay 

   1T Tom Murray 

   2L Mackenzie Jackson 

   2S Jackson Makepeace 

   2C Ashton Taylor 

   2W Isaac Illy 

   3B Piper Etherington 

   3W Azalea Verrills 

   4E Zavia Stokes 

   4K Tyler O’Brien 

   5G Tanhatta Brennan 

   5C Gus Cussen 

   5/6J Lucy Johnson 

   5/6B Zoe Couch 

   6A Skye Towerton 

   6M Andy Box 

   LA Tyler Hinton 

   MS Kyan Shepherd 

   SM Kayshia Carpenter 

   OL Benn Hanson 



P&C Update 
Obstacle Fun Challenge - Friday, 22nd November 

Infants from 11.30am       Primary from 1.30pm 

Mufti day - bright rainbow clothes 

Spectators Welcome 

The obstacle fun challenge is this Friday and the kids 

are getting excited!   We have lots of fun obstacles 

planned.  Every child who participates will receive a 

rainbow headband and an iceblock to cool off with at 

the end. 

Thank you to everyone who has registered and raised 

funds.   If you haven't registered your child yet, it's not 

too late.  Go to https://myprofilepage.com.au/register to 

set up an online fundraising page or use the 

sponsorship booklet sent home at the beginning of 

term 4 (spares at the front office). 

 

Uniform Shop 

Open Wednesday 2.30pm to 3.30pm 

School uniforms can get expensive so to help out, the 

uniform shop has a great new school year promotion.  

Spend over $150 in a single transaction and receive 10% 

off the total value.  This offer will run from 1st 

December 2019 to 31st January 2020 and is valid in-

store and online (use discount code MPS2020). 

You can drop in and see us in the school residence on 

the corner of Perry and Denison Streets on 

Wednesdays (2.30pm - 3.30pm) or order online from 

www.mudgeepublicpandc.com.au and your order will 

be delivered to your child’s classroom every 

Wednesday. 

Canteen 

Thank you to all our canteen volunteers.  This week it's 

3W's turn to help. No cooking skills are required and 

you can name your day and hours.     It's a fun day and 

children love seeing someone they know in the 

canteen.  If you can help out, please send Tracey a text 

on 0418 452 278 or simply drop down to the canteen.  

Term 4 Roster 

Week Class Week Class 

5 3B 8 4E 

6 3W 9 4K 

7 3F 10 4D 

 

P&C Dates for the Diary: 

Next General Meeting: Monday 9th December, 6pm.  

School residence.  Children are welcome. 

Obstacle Fun Challenge: Friday 22nd November. 

PBL Assembly Garden Produce and Bake Sale: Friday, 

6th December. 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fmyprofilepage.com.au%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR0WVdcV98Gzxo2qTw5dINKkaBITCmrNOtqhU5R9bMzR80-69fpErrr-LJU&h=AT1stzv-WfYtnahth_fPiO8M6IKemQqzljnFGuUr9C7MXblIhQPv9QxpVMbGdvUWCFZMi8P_Pynfaesj7dCo_lTVVZL8wuMpfI1J_8c7IpBKRGE9Sd4I5g32w5yNeZjWNSmbSW9ftSyZRNSLbctOuWdhL23wqTDBgtjydxb2Uwa1cusrVw1HPUPxbBAB4Q3laNmhCWUhr4rRG0ZGzMphDs5DSq1KPTadg8LgaDIB8KsEZvIZTAg-PrdAjVZFprUoyjBOiVlHbzoPrdGEqx0MKSoXebFZlUPxhumexYOqv54E6Z0R12N6AnuQQ8v7MDHsiGtA0AsqXEzpB8AAA3JdCG18b8LoV8KUe-fcDNJ-IWemab7vptTJV7nTBAGGnUwvVbUz4TadOba7KU-ZTPguXvLhwQCVTBKuzPpdzB11g3rE5rtZYmAGSH8jKDaKgf_UQIOizH-4aLk5AZECjEpMm5131yueAQCjRVQgejR-sO8YoOOxq98fqMTgTAM2ITwNq1mUhfoyOvFZc0mVO0jm9P1cns3X0zczisyjzRyMvKSTA8E4RXDOlYpnlCc10E69IuDD2YLMIaSeawlKpCnUhnhH9xqnjAF43jwObhgYVe6UBqE5cBQ7zAu2RLBdbvB-GCfwYzffrN-vewvZ
http://www.mudgeepublic.com.au/


 

 

 
 

 

Coming to Mudgee in 2020!! ! 

Mudgee Performing Arts Society is 

excited to call for auditions for cast 

& chorus members. 

Auditions will be held on 19 & 21  

November 2019 from 6pm - 10pm at 

Mudgee Town Hall! 

A large cast and chorus is required, 

including adults and children (over 10 

years of age).  

All members of the cast & chorus will 

need to dance, sing and act! 

The show will run from 13 - 28 June 

2020. Rehearsals will be held from  

January 2020 on Monday evening, 

another weekday evening (as           

determined) and Sunday afternoons. 

For a list of parts, audition              

requirements & to book an audition, 

please email the team at 

chittychittymudgee@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Using a Teddy Bear or a            

Baby Doll can be a very            

effective way for a person 

with Alzheimer's or any kind 

of dementia to decrease     

stress and agitation.  

A caregiver can use doll therapy 

for dementia patients as a way to 

put responsibility, caring and 

structure back into the lives of 

those afflicted with Alzheimer's.  
 

If you have any unwanted dolls, with 

or without clothing, we would love you 

to drop them at the Office so we can 

pass them onto those who are        

assisting in this fabulous program.  
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Visit trybooking.com and search ‘Mudgee Town Hall Cinema’.

* Tickets also available at the
door (if not sold out prior).

For more information visit
midwestern.nsw.gov.au
or Mudgee Town Hall Cinema
on Facebook

Ticket prices Proudly supported by
Adults $15
Children/Concession $10
(Seniors card not accepted)
Children under 5 yearsFree Combined Rotary Clubs 

of Mudgee

After the 
Wedding

Zombieland: 
Double Tap

The Angry Birds 
2 Movie

Sat 7th Dec 7:30pm

Sun 8th Dec 4:30pm

Fri 6th Dec 7:00pm

Sat 7th Dec 4:30pm

Sat 7th Dec 11:00am

Sat 7th Dec 2:00pm

Sun 8th Dec 11:00am

Sun 8th Dec 2:00pm

Showing December 6th, 7th & 8th

Tickets available online from Monday 25th of November

Adults $15
Children/Concession $10
(Seniors card not accepted)
Children under 5 years Free
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P&C Update 
Obstacle Fun Challenge - Friday, 22nd November 


Infants from 11.30am       Primary from 1.30pm 


Mufti day - bright rainbow clothes 


Spectators Welcome 


The obstacle fun challenge is this Friday and the kids 


are getting excited!   We have lots of fun obstacles 


planned.  Every child who participates will receive a 


rainbow headband and an iceblock to cool off with at 


the end. 


Thank you to everyone who has registered and raised 


funds.   If you haven't registered your child yet, it's not 


too late.  Go to https://myprofilepage.com.au/register to 


set up an online fundraising page or use the 


sponsorship booklet sent home at the beginning of 


term 4 (spares at the front office). 


 


Uniform Shop 


Open Wednesday 2.30pm to 3.30pm 


School uniforms can get expensive so to help out, the 


uniform shop has a great new school year promotion.  


Spend over $150 in a single transaction and receive 10% 


off the total value.  This offer will run from 1st 


December 2019 to 31st January 2020 and is valid in-


store and online (use discount code MPS2020). 


You can drop in and see us in the school residence on 


the corner of Perry and Denison Streets on 


Wednesdays (2.30pm - 3.30pm) or order online from 


www.mudgeepublicpandc.com.au and your order will 


be delivered to your child’s classroom every 


Wednesday. 


Canteen 


Thank you to all our canteen volunteers.  This week it's 


3W's turn to help. No cooking skills are required and 


you can name your day and hours.     It's a fun day and 


children love seeing someone they know in the 


canteen.  If you can help out, please send Tracey a text 


on 0418 452 278 or simply drop down to the canteen.  


Term 4 Roster 


Week Class Week Class 


5 3B 8 4E 


6 3W 9 4K 


7 3F 10 4D 


 


P&C Dates for the Diary: 


Next General Meeting: Monday 9th December, 6pm.  


School residence.  Children are welcome. 


Obstacle Fun Challenge: Friday 22nd November. 


PBL Assembly Garden Produce and Bake Sale: Friday, 


6th December. 
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